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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

Im a concerned citizen who is watching the decimation of our laws and rules to protect our public lands and

wildlife.

The Nez Perce-Clearwater

Forests do not need motorized vehicles.  The illegal snowmobiling has caused the deaths of goats in this area.

How can only 6 goats remain out of 56?  Since the irresponsible snowmobile Rs have hit this forest goats have

died. How many other wildlife are in peril?

I do not want to see motorized vehicles on these lands.  The wildlife need a break from the intrusion of man.

Were killing and damaging everything our there. 

 

 

 

I was there a long time ago.  It was Pristine and peaceful.  My friends that live around there have remarked how

torn up things are there. 

 

 

 

The whole area should be recommended as managed Wilderness.  There are enough places for sportsman to do

what they want. 

 

 

 

Go back to my original statement.  Motorized vehicles have no place in a forest that is public lands. 

 

 

 

Dont know enough. But waterways should be protected 

 

 

 

Protected lands should stay protected.  Man in his greed and selfish attitudes are decimating the lands. 

 

 

 

I applaud the the efforts of the plans.


